
March 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

As well as the Home Learning Pack, Class One children have been give the 

following: 

 Y3/4 Statutory Spelling List 

 Y5/6 Statutory Spelling List 

 A weekly spelling overview of each of the spelling rules we would be 

covering over the Summer term and ten spellings which follow each 

particular rule 

 Weekly Grammar Workouts for the remainder of the Spring term and 

the first half of the Summer Term (with an answer sheet) 

 Mental Arithmetic weekly workouts for the first half of the Summer 

term (with an answer sheet) 

 

Please encourage daily reading – many children have chosen books from our 

Reading Corner to take home with them for the duration of the school closure.  

Please ask them questions to check they are reading and understanding the 

text accurately. 

Please keep the times tables ticking over.  The children have worked really 

hard on our weekly challenge so it would be great for their speed of recall to 

continue to improve. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ is a useful website with lots of different games. 

There is a search bar at the top which you can use to filter by subject and age 

group.  

https://mathsframe.co.uk/ has lots of free maths games for the children to 

enjoy and apply their learning.  On the main page, there are strands of maths 

to choose from - it is especially useful if the children need to practice a specific 

area of Maths. 

There are, of course, many other great sites for the children to work on.  See 

our document ‘Home Learning Websites’ for further ideas. 

Keeping a diary, writing their own stories, creating comics etc would help to 

keep their English skill sharp if the children are so inclined! 

Being outside in the garden is equally important to keep them active too! 

 

Thank you for all your help and support!  
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